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To:  Rockfon Distribution 

From:  Rockfon North America 

Date:  July 26, 2024 

 

 
Re:  Rockfon® Price Increase, Effective August 26th, 2024  

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please be informed that Rockfon will be increasing prices in the U.S. & Canada on the following 
products and systems effective August 26th, the increase will apply to all shipments on or after that 
date: 

• Rockfon Stone Wool Tiles and Panels:  +7% 
 

As always, we thank you for your continued support and wish you a successful second half of 2024.   
 
Please contact Rockfon Customer Service or your local Rockfon salesperson with any questions. 

 

 

 

 


